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Public Works Committee, at its meeting of November 5, 2012, approved the following: 

“That Staff report back on when the lane closure between Hess Street and 
Queen Street will conclude”. 

Information: 

With the assistance of Building Services, contact was made on April 26, 2013, with 
Denis Vranich, owner of 275 King Street.  Mr. Vranich indicates that the entire project 
should be completed sometime in June.  This will result in the re-opening of the lanes 
and sidewalks on both Hess and King Streets. 

Mr. Vranich is working with the Planning and Economic Department, Building 
Construction Office to expedite the re-opening of the lanes on King Street as soon as 
possible.  Public Works is continuing to work with Mr. Vranich with respect to the lane 
and sidewalk closure on Hess Street until the completion of the project. 


